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AREA RESERVED FOR PAHI 
REGATTA
Notice is hereby given pursuant to 
Clause 3.13.3 of the Northland Regional 
Council Navigation Safety Bylaw 2017, 
that the area of Pahi River downstream 
from the Pahi and Whakapirau wharves 
to Mangrove Point, Arapaoa River, 
will be reserved for the purpose 
of conducting the Pahi Regatta on 
Saturday 28 January 2023 between the 
hours of 10.00am and 3.00pm.  The 
reservation area will be marked with 
buoys throughout the event.

During the period of the reservation, 
subclause 3.2.1(a) & (b) governing the 
speed and navigation of vessels will 
be suspended. All vessels shall still 
navigate safely and with consideration 
for others.
Jim Lyle
Regional Harbourmaster


